## Dedham Public Schools

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - October 29, 2019 7:15PM

This evening, at 8:00pm, the Dedham School Committee voted unanimously to approve the contract agreement reached with the Dedham Education Association. The contract, ratified yesterday by DEA members, will be effective immediately. The 4-year settlement contains a one-year retroactive agreement for the 2018-19 school year, and a 3-year agreement for the years 2019-2022.

A copy of each Memorandum of Agreement is posted on the Dedham Public School website.

"The Town of Dedham has a long, supportive and generous history of commitment to public education," said Superintendent Michael Welch. "With this agreement finally settled, we can now get back to what we all love to do - work with colleagues and families to improve the lives of students and help them reach their maximum potential every single day."

###